
From:&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&Susan&Burgess
Sent:&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&Monday,&July&16,&2007&11:11&AM
To:&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&'tom@cwx.com'
Subject:&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&Glen&Robinson
 
Tom,
 
You asked me whether Robinson staked out a position on the FCC’s 1974 report on the Fairness Doctrine or had an input
in the FCC’s Fairness Doctrine inquiry, which was under way in 1972.  The answer is No because Robinson did not join
the FCC until 1974.  (He remained on the Commission until 1976.)  Although he was in academia before joining the
Commission in 74, none of his scholarship prior to that time concerned the Fairness Doctrine.
 
Are you interested in learning about the opinions Robinson issued on the Fairness Doctrine while he served on the
Commission?  Or his public statements on the doctrine after 1976?
 
Susan
 
 


